
 

NORTHERN TRINITY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
AMENDMENTS TO MANAGEMENT PLAN 

April 29, 2025, at 2:00 pm 

The Northern Trinity Groundwater Conservation District (NTGCD) will hold a public hearing on 
proposed amendments to its Management Plan on April 29, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. at the District office, 
located at 1100 Circle Drive, Fort Worth, Texas 76119. All interested parties are invited to attend. 

 
The proposed amendments to the Management Plan incorporate updated figures, water quality summary, 
water use and water supply deficit estimates, groundwater management strategies, plugged and 
abandoned wells, historic users, well monitoring network, dates and links for rules, and definition of 
conservation. At the conclusion of the hearing or any time or date thereafter, the proposed amendments 
to the Management Plan may be adopted in the form presented or as amended based upon comments 
received from the public, the Texas Water Development Board, District staff, attorneys, geoscientists, 
or members of the Board of Directors without any additional notice. Any person who desires to appear 
at the hearing and present comments or other information on the proposed amendments may do so in 
person, by counsel, or both. Comments may be presented verbally or in written form. 

 
A copy of the proposed amendments to the Management Plan will be available for review on the 
NTGCD’s website at www.ntgcd.com and at the NTGCD office located at 1100 Circle Drive, Suite 300, 
Fort Worth, Texas 76119 on April 9. 

 
The NTGCD is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). Reasonable 
accommodations and equal opportunity for effective communications will be provided upon request. 
Please call 817-249-2062 at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed. 

 
For more information about the public hearings or the NTGCD, please contact: 

Corey Jones, General Manager, at 817-249-2062 

Lissa Willis
CC Stamp


